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The Metro South Chamber of Commerce board of directors recently approved a resolution in
support of Raynham Park as a preferred site of entertainment and gaming. "The Raynham Park
facility has operated for decades in compliance with state laws regarding gaming. With more than
600 experienced employees, they have a proven track record of producing an entertaining gaming
experience in a convenient location. This facility is an asset to the community and state in so many
ways. The people and leadership of this facility deserve our support. If new gaming laws and
locations are to be approved in Massachusetts, Raynham Park should be at the very top of the list."
said Chamber president and CEO, Christopher Cooney.
Raynham Park is requesting approval by the State of Massachusetts for a license that would allow
them to continue operation of an entertainment and gaming facility. The legislature is set to take up
the measure in early 2010. The Chamber urges the legislature and the governor to approve
Raynham Park as a designated gaming site should the legislation be approved. The designation
could save more than 600 jobs slated for elimination as a result of the recent ban on greyhound dog
racing by the state of Massachusetts.
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